
Lifelong Learners Week - Used Book Sale 

 

Dear Alumni, 

 

We are pleased to inform you that Used Book Sale of the Lifelong Learners Week will 

be held on 13-14 March.  Like previous year, collection of books will be started 

before the Book Sale.  A collection box is placed next to the reception counter of 

Learning Centre at 2/F, Admiralty Centre, 18 Harcourt Road.  The collection 

period is from today till 9 March (except public holidays) during 9am to 7pm 

(Mon-Sat) and 9am to 5pm (Sun). 

 

All kinds of books (e.g. children books, comics, leisure readings and reference books 

in English or Chinese) are welcome.  All books must be in good conditions and 

pirate copies are not accepted.  Textbooks, magazines, items with indecent content or 

any CD, VCD and DVD are also NOT accepted. 

 

The books will be re-sold at HK$20 each.  Proceeds from the resale will be donated 

to Happy Tree Social Services. 

 

More about the Book Sale: 

- To support going green, please bring your own bag; 

- The sale of books is on first come, first served basis.  There will be no 

reservation of books; 

- Please tender exact fare; 

- The books are for personal use; and 

- Happy Tree Social Services is a Hong Kong Registered Charitable Institution 

established in 2003.  It devotes not only to improve the living conditions of 

the weak, the sick and the poor, but also to offer hope to the needy.  Service 

areas include China, Cambodia and India.  In Hong Kong, Happy Tree 

provides services and support to the hidden elders, poor children, minorities 

and the broken people. 

 

Thank you again for your kind support to the Used Book Sales! Wishing you a 

prosperous Year of the Snake! 

 

Best regards, 

HKU SPACE Alumni Affairs Office 

http://www.happytree.org.hk/?page_id=169&lang=tw

